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Parent Pay: www.parentpay.com 

 

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Welcome and updates 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support with the 
Harvest Festivals this week. I am sure St. 
Austell Foodbank will be extremely 
grateful for the donations of food. 

 

We were also amazed by the support for 
Young Minds on World Mental Health 
Awareness Day. Your donations came to 
more than £135 and it was great to see 
so many children wearing yellow. 

 

The Book Fair was also a success and 
every book purchased has given us credits 
towards books for the school. 

 

Next week the photographer will be in on 
Monday and Tuesday to take individual 
photographs. 

 

Monday 14 October 2019 - will be for 
Family Photos (from 8.00am in the Hall) 
and Siblings (arranged in School) 

Tuesday 15 October 2019 will be for 
individual photos only.  Please note the 
photographer will not be doing any family 
or sibling photos on this day. 

 

Finally, the certificates from the Summer 
Reading Challenge have arrived from the 
library. We had an amazing 113 pupils 
complete the challenge. Congratulations 
to all and keep reading! 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

 

May Bank Holiday 2020 - Has been changed from  

Monday 4 May to Friday 8 May. 

Inset Days  2019 (confirmed): 

 4 September 19 

 28 and 29 October 19 

 6 January 20 

 14 April 20 

Please see the school website for a full list of next year’s 

term dates.  

http://peninsulatrust.org/


Responsibility- Celebration  

Our focus value for this half term is: 

Responsibility 

We can show responsibility by taking care of ourselves 

and others, doing our duties and jobs, taking care of our 

things and other people’s and by helping to take care of 

our homes, schools, communities and even the world. 

Pisky Cove   Responsibility - C.Rudd 

    Celebration - S McAvoy  

    Maths - K-A Stainer  

Carlyon Bay    Celebration - R.Dos Santos 

    Responsibility - S-K Thomas 

    Maths - G Crowle  

Perranporth   Celebration A.Pomeroy  

    Responsibility - L.-J Colliver 

Sennen   Celebration - J.Stamp 

    Responsibility - N.Hartley  

Harlyn Bay    Responsibility - I-M Sloggett 

    Celebration - L Daniel  

Porthluney   Celebration - E O’Byrne  

Bamaluz   Celebration - V.Rafferty-Raikes 

    Responsibility - C.Owen  

Polzeath (last week) Responsibilty - T.Pinch 

    Celebration - R.Stephens  

This week the whole of Polzeath will receive a certificate 

for their teamwork and dedication. Certificates will be 

presented in assembly each week (Fridays at 2.30pm). 

We aim to call parents the night  before to invite you in if 

your child is receiving a certificate. 

Attendance/Certificates and General Information: 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

Welcome to the weekly attendance awards.  We 
have been set a target of more than 96%                
attendance. 

This week the following classes have reached 
their target and will receive 10 minutes extra 
play: 

Polkerris    99.2% 

Charlestown    96.3% 

Mawgan Porth   98.9% 

Greenaway    97.7% 

Perranporth   99.2% 

Sennen    96.6% 

Harlyn Bay    96.9% 

Porthluney    97.8% 

Polzeath     97.8% 

 

The following classes just missed out on their 
target this week.  Good luck for next week: 

 

Porthpean    86.1% 

Pisky Cove    93.1% 

Carlyon Bay   95.6% 

Bamaluz     94.6% 

Hemmick     94.3% 

If you would like to know your child’s 
individual attendance please login to 
the eSchools website - 
www.carclazesch.org  

 

 

Data Collection Sheets 

If you have not already done so, please return all data sheets, signed (even if you haven’t made any changes) to the office by 

Monday 14th October latest.  Thank you. 

Parent Consultations will be taking place in early November—please check your 
eSchools account for bookings.  If you have misplaced your eSchools login 

(www.carclazesch.org) then please contact the school office. 



Diary Dates 2019/2020: 

Proposed Residential Dates: 

Year 3 - BF Adventure 6 to 8 July 2020 

Year 4 - Delaware 22 to 24 June 2020 

Year 6 - London 18 to 22 May  

All of the above trips will appear on your Parent Pay 

account once they have been confirmed.  Camp 

meetings will be held in class throughout the term. 

Football and Netball Fixtures 2019/2020 - letters will be sent home to selected team members: 

Tuesday 1 October 2019 

Carclaze V Mount Charles - Home 

Tuesday 15 October 2019 

Sandy Hill V Carclaze - Away 

Tuesday 5 November 2019 

Carclaze V St Stephen – Home 

14 January 2020 

St Mewan V Carclaze – Away 

Tuesday 28 January 2020 

Carclaze V Charlestown - Home 

Tuesday 11 February 2020 

Biscovey V Carclaze – Away 

Other Competitions: 

Rosewarne Shield – Played during the Autumn/Spring Term – letters will be sent to selected players. 

Diamond Shield - Played during the Autumn/Spring Term – letter will be sent to selected players. 

Various Netball and Football Competitions throughout the Autumn and Spring Term – look out for  
letters in your child’s book bag. 

  

Go Active Holiday Club - Monday 21 October and Friday 25 October 2019.  Payments and bookings must be 

made via Parent Pay. 

Foundation Stage 

2020/21 - New Starters Open Afternoon 1.30 on 

12 Nov19 

2020/21 - New Starters Open Afternoon 1.30 on 

20 Nov 19 

10 December 2019 - 9.30 Nativity Play 

11 December 2019 - 2.00 Nativity Play  

 

Year 5 and Year 6 Swimming Lessons will continue every Tuesday afternoon until Tuesday 3 December 

2019.  Year 3 and 4 will swim after the Christmas break.  



Friends of Carclaze School: 

Bun Bake Dates: 

Year 6 - 4 November 

Year 5 -  13 January 

Year 4 -  10 February 

Year 3 -  16 March 

Year 2 - 4 May 

Year 1 - 8 June 

FS  - 13 July 

Current Committee.. 
 
Chair - Jo Plester 

Vice Chair - Ann Dash 

Treasurer - Zoe Derriman 

Vice Treasurer - Cathy                                             

Higginson 

Secretary - Kerry Gray 

Vice Secretary - Debbie       

Cockayne 

 

We are friendly, approachable 

and hope to put new attendees 

at ease but if you are nervous, 

bring someone along with you 

as the more the merrier! 

If you would like to help out at either the KS1 , KS2 or both discos please 

see the office.  Many thanks for your continued support. 


